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 Capcom Co., Ltd. (Capcom) has decided to push back the launc h of “Monster 

Hunter 4” for the Nintendo 3DS™ from March 2013 to the summer of 2013 

(tentative).   

 

Capcom had planned to begin selling this title, which is the latest addition to the 

popular “Monster Hunter” series of games, in March 2013. The decision ha s now 

been made to postpone the launch date based on the decision that further quality 

enhancements are needed in order to meet the expectations and wishes of users.  

 

Capcom apologizes to all stakeholders and “Monster Hunter” fans who are 

anxiously awaiting this new game for this delay and asks for their understanding as 

development on this exciting title continues.  

 

 

 



 

【Product Details】  

1. Title  Monster Hunter 4 

2. Genre Hunting Action 

3. Platform Nintendo 3DST M  

4. Release Date Summer 2013 (tentative) 

 *  Nintendo 3DS is  t rademark  of Nintendo Co.  Ltd.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inquiries regarding the above information may be directed to:  

Capcom Co., Ltd. 

Public Relations Office 

(E-mail) ir@capcom.co.jp 

(Address) 3-1-3, Uchihiranomachi, Chuo-ku, Osaka, 540-0037, Japan 

(Tel) +81-6-6920-3623 (Fax) +81-6-6920-5108 


